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THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA

ADDITIONAL RECOMMENDATION
RFP 20-087R

AIR CONDITIONING COIL CLEANER

It is recommended that the contracts with Snapper Enterprise and Trane Parts Center be renewed for an
additional year from November 1, 2001 through October 31, 2002 in accordance with Special Condition
12.1 of the RFP.  This recommendation is not a request for an additional expenditure.  This
recommendation will allow the Stockroom to continue purchasing air conditioning coil cleaner as required
through October 31, 2002.

_______________________
Mark Alan
Purchasing Agent II
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